
 

 

 

A note from your President: 

 

We are continuing to visit each District.  Everyone is doing a great job, just keep up 

the good work. 

Keep pushing membership as it is the core of our organization.  We want to be 

95% by November 30th for Department to get the Bronze award.  Please consider 

adopting a member.  Pay it forward. 

This year is half over already and we need to step up our reporting to the 

chairman.  Please make sure that your auxiliary is reporting in each program.  I 

know that you are doing the work, so please report it 

I hope to see everyone at the Christmas Conference on December 15, at the Cecil 

County Memorial Post 6027 in North East. 

I would like to wish everyone a Safe and Happy Thanksgiving. 

Keep doing all the good work that you are doing and please reach out if you have 

questions or concerns. 

 

Respecfully, 

 

Debbie Sturgis 

Dept of MD VFWA President 2024 - 2025 

 


